
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 3:46 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-08-22 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 
Thomas N. Imrie 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I have just been informed by Hydro One that I may be affected by the elimination of "seasonal rate 
class" for my property. Who do you people think you are? I strongly object to your decision. I pay over 
$65.00 a month delivery charge for $6.00 worth of electricity. My demands on Hydro One are zero. If 
you follow through with this decision  you will lose me as a customer and i will generate my own 
electricity. I hope you are smart enough to realize that many more "seasonal" rate payers will probably 
follow suit. 
Some customers paying part of the cost are better than none. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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